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I oppose this senate bill. Oregon has had mail in voting for more than 20 years and is 

one of the safest and most accessible voting systems in the country. 

Do not let the fascists wearing the skinned carcass of the GOP fool you into thinking 

this is anything but an attempt to make it harder for the general public to vote. 


